H

TN

=M RFEE

Dear Colleagues and R'T-Linux developers:

On behalf of the 8" Real Time Linux Workshop Organization Committee, I extend to 'you
and your family member a warm invitation to attend the workshop which will be held in
Information Building, School of Information Science and Engineering, Lanzhou University,
October 12-15 2006.

This workshop is approved by the Science and Technology Department, Gansu Province.
China.

Your participation in this conference is most welcome.
Best regards.

Yours Sincerely,

Professor Lian Li
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Dean for School of InformatiomScience and Engmé ing, Lanzhou University

Co-Chair for Organization Comnittee, 8" Real Bime Linux Workshop




